
8113 W. GRANDRIDGE BLVD., KENNEWICK, 
WASHINGTON 99336-7166 TELEPHONE 509-

734-4500   FACSIMILE 509-737-9803 
www.cngc.com 

January 26, 2021 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: UG‐152286, Replacement Filing 
Washington Energy Assistance Fund (WEAF) Program 2019‐2020 Annual Report 

On January 15, 2021, Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade or the Company) filed its 
Washington Energy Assistance Fund (WEAF) Program Annual Report for the 2019‐2020 program 
year. At the request of Washington Utilities & Transportation Staff, the company now replaces that 
filing in its entirety by submitting the attached revised report wherein the tables in the report have 
updated headings and Table 5 presents program expense details with improved fidelity. 

This filing consists of the following two files: 

UG-152286 CNGC 2019-2020 WEAF Rev Annual Rpt, CLtr 1.26.21.pdf 
UG-152286 CNGC 2019-2020 WEAF Rev Annual Rpt 1.26.21.pdf

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Michael Parvinen at 509‐734‐4593. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Michael Parvinen 

Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336-7166  
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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